
		

TEMPORARY	CLOSURE	OF	VARIOUS	ROADS,	CORFE	MULLEN	FOR	CORFE	MULLEN	CARNIVAL	PROCESSION

TEMPORARY	PROHIBITION	OF	THROUGH	ROAD	WAITING	OR	LOADING	AND	UNLOADING

For	the	purpose	of	a	Street	Fair,	DORSET	COUNTY	COUNCIL	has	issued	a	Notice	under	Section	16A	of	the	Road	Traffic
Regulation	Act	1984	to	prohibit	the	use	of,	Springdale	Road,	Wareham	Road	and	part	of	Blandford	Road,	Corfe	Mullen
by	cyclists,	horse	riders	and	all	mechanically	propelled	vehicles,	except	those	taking	part	in	the	event	and	emergency
vehicles	-

On	Saturday	9	June	2018	between	12.45hrs	and	15.00hrs

This	is	a	rolling	road	closure	and	diversions	will	be	signed	as	the	procession	travels	from	Ivor	Road	west
and	north	to	Violet	Farm	Close.	Marshals	will	be	stationed	at	each	end	of	the	closure	and	at	junctions	to
ensure	only	those	taking	part	in	the	Procession	have	access.

If	you	would	like	further	information	about	the	event	please	contact:

Event	Organiser:	David	Mills				Tel:	07803	262350

May	2018

Mike	Harries,	Director	for	Environment	and	the	Economy,	Dorset	County	Council,	County	Hall,	Dorchester,	Dorset	DT1
1XJ.	Any	Person	who	uses	or	permits	the	use	of	the	above	roads	in	contravention	of	the	notice	will	be	liable	on
summary	conviction	to	a	fine	not	exceeding	£1,000.


